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Christmas Fayre Appeal
At our first PTFA meeting we begun to 
plan the Christmas Fayre – If you can help 
out with any of the items below please 
send them into school:
•	 Teddy Bears – If you have any old 
unwanted Teddies please send them in for 
the Teddy Bear Tombola
•	 Unwanted previous xmas gifts – If 
you have any unwanted gifts from previ-
ous Christmases please donate them to 
school for our gift exchange tombola.

Holy Communion Service
We will be having our second Holy  
Communion service on Tuesday 27th 
November, please feel free to come along 
and see how the children get involved.

Mornings
It has come to our attention that some of 
the children in Darwin class are coming to 
school in morning with sweets, as we are 
trying to promote healthy eating at school 
could we ask that all sweets stay at home.  
Also the children in Darwin are free to 
bring in toys from home but could we ask 
that they are only bought in for show and 
tell which is on a Monday.

Church Christmas Fair
On Friday 14th 
December, 
children can 
wear a 
Christmas 
jumper for the 
day along with 
non-uniform. All
they need is a 
£1 donation 
which will go to 
Save the
Children.

Friends of Tilstock Meeting
We will be holding our next PTFA 
meeting on Monday 26th November 
3:15pm – 4:15pm. Please come along and 
enjoy some cake!
Non-Uniform Days 
We will be holding one more non uniform 
days ahead of our Christmas Fayre. It will 
be held on:
•	 Friday 30th November – Children 
can come dressed in non-uniform and 
bring in some sweets or chocolate as a 
donation. 

Christmas Production
We will begin practising our Christmas 
production next week!! The children will be 
coming home with a letter detailing their 
parts and a list of required clothing.
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Tuesday 27th November - Holy Communion at Christ Church•	
Saturday 1st December – Church Christmas Fair at Tilstock Village Hall•	
Tuesday 4th December – School Pantomime visit (there will be no Nursery on this •	
day) 
Friday 7th December – School Christmas Fayre from 3pm•	
Monday 10th December – School Choir singing at Bradbury Care Centre •	
Thursday 13th December – School Christmas Production (4pm - 5pm)•	
Thursday 20th December – School Christmas Party and Disco•	
Friday 21st December – Last day of the Autumn term and Christingle Service at •	
Christ Church – 2:00pm

Newsletter 
It would appear that some parents are not 
receiving their weekly newsletter on a 
Friday. Therefore a letter will be sent 
today requesting authorisation to send 
newsletters by email, please complete 
and return to receive your newsletter by 
email.

Log Reindeers
Fancy a log reindeer for Christmas? 
These are made by Eric Williams from 
donated logs. All of the money goes to 
the Hope House charity who look after 
sick children and their families.

You can order one at £15 each by ringing 
Eric on 01948 661851.

Learning Behaviours 
Starting next week we are going to be 
looking at the types of behaviour we need 
to show around school to demonstrate 
good learning. We will be taking a new 
learning behaviour every week and work-
ing with all of the pupils on how we can 
show this at school. Next week we are 
going to be looking at being cooperative, 
we will be encouraging the pupils to listen 
to each other, say when they do not un-
derstand, be kind to each other when they 
disagree, explain things to each other and 
to be tolerant of others. We will then 
celebrate the children’s successes with 
you during our weekly Friday assembly.  


